

#### **BVWNA eNewsletter - March 2023**

1 message

**BVWNA** <info@bvwna.org>
Reply-To: BVWNA <info@bvwna.org>

To: info@bvwna.org

Sun, Mar 19, 2023 at 4:45 PM



### The Cowtown Clean-up Is Saturday, March 25!

It's that time of year of again. BVWNA will be participating in the City's largest annual litter clean up and beautification event! BVWNA has registered and received supplies and t-shirts (while supplies last) to clean up the litter around our neighborhood. All you need to do is show up on **Saturday, March 25th**, **8:30 a.m. at the Bentley Village-Waterchase monument sign on John T White. We look forward to seeing you!** 

Read the post on our website for more information about volunteer certificates, and the Earth Party for volunteers being hosted by KFWB (Keep Fort Worth Beautiful) following the cleanup.

Join Neighbors across East and Southeast Fort Worth for a moderated conversation with Mayoral Candidates

Monday, March 20, 2023

5:30 PM - Mix & Mingle w/Candidates\*

6:00 PM – Moderated conversation led by\*\*:

Dr. Paul King, Ph.D.

Professor Emeritus, Texas Christian University
Bob Schieffer College of Communication

The forum is at:

Texas Wesleyan University

Martin University Center | Ballroom – A

3165 E. Rosedale Street

\*Candidates, or their team, will be available beginning at 5:30 PM to handout campaign materials and visit with attendees.

\*\*The Moderated Candidate conversation begins at 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM.

This forum is a non-partisan collaborative presentation by the following Host Neighborhoods

Associations:

Polytechnic Heights South NA Glencrest Civic League

West Meadowbrook NA

Central Meadowbrook NA Blemont NA S

Stop-Six/Poly Oversight NA

Eastern Hills NA

Handley NA

Renaissance Heights United

### Daylight Burglary on Sylvan

One of our neighbors on Sylvan was burgled in the middle of the afternoon on Thursday, March 16th between 3pm and 4pm. The thieves unloaded a truckload of valuable equipment. Several cars passed them during the theft. If you think you saw something or if your security video may have captured information, please send an email to <a href="mailto:info@bvwna.org">info@bvwna.org</a> and it will be forwarded to the homeowner. Your information may help catch these bad guys.

Remember - if you see something suspicious, don't confront potential criminals - just take a photo with your phone to capture faces, license plates, or the crime in progress. If you see a crime, call 9-1-1 and also notify our Neighborhood Patrol Officer Travis Ward at <a href="mailto:travis.ward@fortworthtexas.gov">travis.ward@fortworthtexas.gov</a>

Consider the new Fort Worth Crime Watch Training held each month. Next training is at the Meadowbrook Library on Tuesday, April 4th, at 4:00 pm. Call and RSVP your attendance to 817-392-5520.

If there is enough interest, BVWNA can work with FWPD to schedule training here in our neighborhood. if you are interested, send an email to <a href="mailto:info@bvwna.org">info@bvwna.org</a> and indicate the months that are best for you.

Read the <u>March East Division Code Blue Crimewatch Newsletter</u> on the BVWNA website.

### Check Out the Latest Updates on the BVWNA Website!

## City's Aging Waste Water Lines

Recently, one of our neighbors noticed that their sinks, tubs and toilets were not draining.

**Keep Reading** 





### **Upcoming Elections**

City and Fort Worth ISD elections are just around the corner! Are you ready? For election information and events scheduled to meet candidates, check out our website. Keep Reading

### Update on Short-Term Rentals in Fort Worth

Get the update on the City's new Short Term Rental Ordinance (February 25) and State legislation being considered to change how cities can regulate STRs (March 7).



### **Keep Reading**



# New Hotel Opens this Summer

The new hotel just south of Lowes is scheduled to open this summer!

### **Keep Reading**



# BVWNA Median & Mowing

Beginning in April 2023, the City will take over mowing all of the right-of-way along John T White

### **Keep Reading**



# Changes to YOM Program

Calloway's Nursery is the sponsor of BVWNA's Yard of the Month (YOM) that recognizes BVWNA members landscaping

Keep Reading

Mark Your Calendar! BVWNA is planning for Taco Tuesday, May 9th!

More Info to Come!!

### And the Winner Is..... BVWNA!

The Mayor's 2022 Fort Worth Neighborhood Awards were made on February 18, 2023. BVWNA was recognized for its e-newsletter to keep everyone informed of events and issues.

If you know of someone who is not receiving our email, just tell them to go to <a href="BVWNA.org">BVWNA.org</a> to sign up!! Thank you for your support.



Copyright © 2023 Bentley Village-Waterchase Neighborhood Association, All rights reserved.

Hi! You're receiving this email because you signed up to receive information from BV-WNA, or you are a member of BV-WNA. If you'd like to opt out or change information, please see the links below.

#### Our mailing address is:

Bentley Village-Waterchase Neighborhood Association P.O. Box 122294 Arlington, Tx 76012

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

